
INTRODUCTORY NOTE

This issue of The Transportation Law Journal represents the first pub-
lished under the recently appointed Board of Governors. David A. Suth-
erlund, who has served as the Chairman of the Board of Governors since
the Journal was instituted, graciously cooperated and assisted in its prep-
aration.

Mr. Sutherlund and the other members of the recent Board of Gover-
nors are to be commended for their past efforts. They were instrumental
in the conception and development of the Journal during their six-year
tenure. Under their guidance the Journal has established itself as a mean-
ingful medium for advancing and diffusing knowledge and information
in the field of Transportation.

The members of the new Board of Governors look forward to their
responsibilities and shall endeavor to continue and improve upon the
work of the predecessor Board.

The Board of Governors also seeks the assistance of our readers and
solicits any suggestions or comments which will further the objectives of
the Journal and increase its value to the legal community.

JAMES C. HARDMAN
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